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  OSH ALERT  2019-15 [18 December 2019]              
 

Electronic Submission of Injury & Illness Data 
 

 
                        
https://www.osha.gov/injuryreporting/index.html 
 
 
 
 
  
This OSH Alert is issued as a reminder to employers, that OSHA requires the 
electronic submission of Calendar Year 2019’s occupational injury & illness data 
(the data you log onto the OSHA Form 300A) no later than March 2, 2020. 
 
You may follow the link provided above to the application at OSHA’s website 
which will facilitate your company’s individual electronic submissions. 
 
For those employers who have not, for whatever reason, filed the appropriate 
Employer Identification Number with past electronic submissions, you have until 
January 2, 2020 to do so. That, too, can be accomplished through the link found 
above. 
 
For those wishing a quick link to OSHA’s Electronic Submission standards, we 
provide it here:  https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1904/1904.41 
 
 
    Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


